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Circular 23 – 2018 
 

27 June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
 
ANDRÉA ABRAHAMS ASSISTING AT ELV DIEP RIVER – JULY 2018 
 
 

The village manager of Diep River has resigned as she is relocating.  

Evergreen has asked Andréa Abrahams to step in as a relief village manager from Tuesday, 3 June until 

the end of July when the new village manager joins the group.  

In the interim, Mandy Mulders will be helping out at our village with administration and reception duties 

from Monday, 2 June.  I hope that you will make her feel welcome. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 
 


